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Notice to all Accredited Repair Shops 

Light Vehicle Accreditation Agreement 
Training Requirements 

Date published: August 10, 2021 

As outlined in Section 6 of the Light Vehicle Accreditation Agreement (LVAA), shops are to meet 

training requirements published on the MPI Partners website. MPI recognizes not all shops have been 

able to maintain I-CAR Gold Status throughout the last 18 months for various reasons. MPI has 

committed to review LVAA training requirements through the consultative model in the fall of 2021. In 

light of this review, a repair facility’s accreditation status will not be impacted should they not meet the 

LVAA training requirement at this time, provided the shop completes the following: 

• Technical staff maintain 6 hours of I-CAR Gold Class maintenance training per year.   
• Technical staff maintain welding certifications (subject to course availability).  

 

Following this review, updated training requirements will be communicated to all repair shops, with 

advance notice prior to an effective date. If you have any questions about this notice, please contact 

the Accredited Repair department.  

 

https://mpipartners.ca/documents/Agreements/2021-LVAA-Training-Requirements.pdf

